MESA Meeting 7/30/2017

Attendance:

Aziz Nightwalker Bittergrim BlackDawg Caldaq Corsi Heros Hillbilly Hound Ilari IzzyKat Line Monkey ProGen Snowheart Tamara Wild n Woofy Windsong Xibalba Leopard Zola

Meeting Opened 8:12pm

Reading of previous minutes skipped.

Last year we mostly broke even. There should be about \$2570.90 in the bank. Next year's GoH will have some travel expenses, estimated around \$600. Hopefully we can bring this down, but its within our budget.

Attendance was slightly lower than expected this year.

We had about 10 people ghosting the con.

We absolutely need more volunteers/staff for reg during peak hours.

Discussion about moving con-ops and reg to a different cabin. The current location of reg can no longer be locked, and it would move everything to a central location.

We are planning to run an inventory of all our stuff. It is time for our 5 year report to the government.

No updates from security.

Discussion about kitchen supplies. The knives we've been getting have gone significantly down in quality.

Registration had a few minor issues. People were having issues with the age drop-down menu, interpreting it as a text box, instead.

Discussion about possible changes to the reg setup. The out-sourced software may be too expensive. Getting a badge printer has monetary problems.

Discussion about website changes.

Discussion about truck alternatives. Hilbilly Hound might be able to get us a truck, but it would require a Class A license to drive. IzzyKat may be able to do it.

Tracer may not be available to be event director this year. It is uncertain at this point, but we need an interim event director for the duration of his problems.

Discussion about workshops. Zola can keep doing the wire-wrapping workshop. She may need a few minor supplies. 2-Tails is not available for asking about leather-working. Jamie will get back to us about soap making. We may have someone to handle chainmail.

The park has increased the cost for the RV hookups, and we have more people using them, we may have to start charging for the use.

Meeting Closed 9:58pm